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INVITATION

Dear Erasmus+ friends

Gesamtschule Volksgarten

Co-funded by
the European Union

Erasmus+
Enriching lives, opening minds.

has the great pleasure to invite teachers and students

from Ranuan lukio, Ranua, Finland and

English Language School "Geo Milev", Burgas, Bulgaria

to the first meeting of our Erasmus+-project

from 12 May to 16 May 2025

at our school in Mönchengladbach, Germany.

The main topics of our meeting will be

1. Getting to know each other and learning about
the different backgrounds of our students

2. Discussing the challenges of integration and
the chances of a multi-cultural school

3. Experiencing the close vicinity of three different countries in the

"heart of Europe"

4. Visiting a lignite opencast mine and learning about the

effect on the environment (in preparation of meeting in Finland)

5. Organising the next meetings and journeys

We are looking forward to hosting you, and we hope that our meeting will

offer interesting discussions, inspiring encounters and the chance to make
international friends.

Yours sincerely

Mig
Markus Heynckes (Headmaster)

Birgit Bolten
Birgit Bolten (Coordinator)


